
 

Save Water- Save Life,  Save a tree- Don't print unless it's really necessary! 

Disclaimer:- This is a media alert subject to verification.  

                         Integrated Disease Surveillance Programme (IDSP), National Centre for Disease Control, 

Ministry Of Health & Family Welfare, Government of India 

22-Sham Nath Marg, Delhi – 110 054 

For more information please contact: Media Scanning & Verification Cell: - Phone (011)23946029 

Email: - idsp-msc@nic.in, idsp-npo@nic.in  

      Join us on            http://www.facebook.com/pages/Media-Scanning-Verification-Cell-IDSPNCDC/137297949672921 

                                             https://twitter.com/MSVC1   

 

P
ag

e1
 

   

 

Media Scanning & Verification Cell 
Media alert from the Media Scanning & Verification Cell, IDSP-NCDC. 

 

 

About one hundred and fifty dengue cases have been found in the Una district by 

Saturday during the investigation at the Regional Hospital, CMO Una Dr Manju 

Behl said today that the number of dengue patients was increasing day by day in the 

district. The CMO said that the dengue test in the district was being done free of cost 

at Amb, Haroli, Gagret, Basdehra, Thanakalan and Regional Hospital Una. 
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